

Jill G. Sullivan, Chair Robert E. Mazow, Vice Chair Richard Malagrifa Matthew W. Strauss David S. Van Dam

Town of Swampscott

OFFICE OF THE

Board of Selectmen

ELIHU THOMSON ADMINISTRATION BUILDING SWAMPSCOTT, MASSACHUSETTS 01907

Andrew W. Maylor Town Admininstrator (781) 596-8850 FAX (781) 596-8851

February 16, 2011

William Palmer
State Scenic Byway Coordinator
Office of Transportation Planning
Massachusetts Department of Transportation
10 Park Plaza, Suite 4150
Boston, MA 02116

Re: Essex Heritage Scenic Byway Corridor Management Plan

Dear Mr. Palmer:

The Town of Swampscott wishes to express its full support for the Corridor Management Plan prepared for the Essex Heritage Scenic Byway.

As a member of the Corridor Advisory Group, our Engineering Department has participated in the development of the Corridor Management Plan prepared by the Essex National Heritage Commission and its consulting team, Brown Walker Planners. Our review of the plan found it to be a thorough and thoughtful reflection of the goals and recommendations identified by the community representatives and other stakeholders.

Thank you for your support of the Essex Heritage Scenic Byway. We look forward to helping create a sustainable byway program in order to generate economic and quality of life benefits for the Town of Swampscott and the region.

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

lill G. Sullivan, Chairman

Robert E. Mazow, Vice Chair

Richard Malagrifa

Matthew W. Strauss

David S. Van Dam

cc: Essex National Heritage Commission